
Perkins V Public Comment and Hearing Notice

Strengthening Career and Technical Education for the 21st  Century

The public is welcome to participate in public comment and hearings to discuss the changes to the 
support of career and technical education resulting from the Strengthening Career and Technical 
Education for the 21st Century Act (Perkins V). 

We’re seeking your input on the alignment of programs of study to industry needs, increasing 
student access to high-quality education, and supporting the full continuum of offerings from career 
exploration through preparations to meet the changing needs of learners and employers. The focus 
of Perkins V is the alignment of systems and program improvement (Section 122:(a)(3) State Plan 
requirement of The Act). 

Thursday, October 17, 2019
Central Lakes College
501 West College Drive 
Brainerd, MN 56401
Room: C205

7:30 A.M. 
1:30 P.M.
4:30 P.M.

Perkins V reflects the 100-year federal commitment to career and technical education (CTE). Perkins 
V provides federal support to CTE programs with a focus on improving the academic and technical 
achievement of students, strengthening the connections between secondary and postsecondary 
education and workforce development, improving accountability and providing equitable, innovative 
solutions to CTE challenges. 

Tuesday, October 22, 2019
Hennepin Technical College
13100 College View Drive 
Eden Prairie, MN 55347
Room: Gourmet Dining Room

7:30 A.M.
1:30 P.M.
4:30 P.M.

Dates and Locations

minnstate.edu/CTEHearing
 
Ask a question or leave comments at 
myCTEidea@minnstate.edu

Contact Jeralyn Jargo, State Director  
jeralyn.jargo@minnstate.edu or (651) 201-1650.


